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EPA Extends Public Comment Period on Review of Hudson River Cleanup 

Public Meetings to be Held in Poughkeepsie and Saratoga Springs 
 
Contact: Larisa Romanowski, 518-407-0400, romanowski.larisa@epa.gov  
 
(New York, NY – June 8, 2017) On June 1, 2017, the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency 
released for public comment its second review of the cleanup of PCB-contaminated sediment 
from the upper Hudson River. The agency is extending the public comment period on the 
Proposed Second Five-Year Review Report for the Hudson River PCBs Superfund site, which 
was originally set to end on June 30, to a new deadline of September 1, 2017. This extension 
is being made in response to requests from several parties. The five-year review report is 
available at www.epa.gov/hudson. 
 
Written comments should be sent to EPA no later than September 1, 2017. Comments can be 
sent by mail or email to: 
 
Gary Klawinski, Director 
EPA Region 2, Hudson River Office 
187 Wolf Road, Suite 303 
Albany, NY 12205 
Email: epahrfo@outlook.com    
 
Two public information meetings have been scheduled during the public comment period. At 
the meetings, the EPA will discuss the purpose, scope and findings of the five-year review and 
answer questions from the public. Details on the public meetings are as follows: 
 
Wednesday, June 28, 2017    Wednesday, July 19, 2017 
6 p.m. – 8 p.m.    6 p.m. – 8 p.m. 
Poughkeepsie Grand Hotel    The Saratoga Hilton 
Terrace Ballroom    Saratoga Ballroom - Room 1 
40 Civic Center Plaza    534 Broadway 
Poughkeepsie, NY 12601    Saratoga Springs, NY 12866 
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